
Fattoria di Basciano 
Chianti Rufina 2020 

“A very well-made Chianti 
Rufina showing spiced dark 

berries, black cherries, 
herbs and a hint of black 

sesame. Pretty full-bodied 
with firm, but fine-grained 

tannins on the palate 
followed by a slightly 

earthy, yet fruit-wrapped 
finish. ” 

91 Points 

Fattoria di Basciano 
Chianti Rufina 2020 

“A very well-made Chianti 
Rufina showing spiced dark 

berries, black cherries, 
herbs and a hint of black 

sesame. Pretty full-bodied 
with firm, but fine-grained 

tannins on the palate 
followed by a slightly 

earthy, yet fruit-wrapped 
finish. ” 

91 Points 

Fattoria di Basciano 
Chianti Rufina 2020 

“A very well-made Chianti 
Rufina showing spiced dark 

berries, black cherries, 
herbs and a hint of black 

sesame. Pretty full-bodied 
with firm, but fine-grained 

tannins on the palate 
followed by a slightly 

earthy, yet fruit-wrapped 
finish. ” 

91 Points 

Fattoria di Basciano 
Chianti Rufina 2020 

“A very well-made Chianti 
Rufina showing spiced dark 

berries, black cherries, 
herbs and a hint of black 

sesame. Pretty full-bodied 
with firm, but fine-grained 

tannins on the palate 
followed by a slightly 

earthy, yet fruit-wrapped 
finish. ” 

91 Points 

Fattoria di Basciano 
Chianti Rufina 2020 

“A very well-made Chianti 
Rufina showing spiced dark 

berries, black cherries, 
herbs and a hint of black 

sesame. Pretty full-bodied 
with firm, but fine-grained 

tannins on the palate 
followed by a slightly 

earthy, yet fruit-wrapped 
finish. ” 

91 Points 

Fattoria di Basciano 
Chianti Rufina 2020 

“A very well-made Chianti 
Rufina showing spiced dark 

berries, black cherries, 
herbs and a hint of black 

sesame. Pretty full-bodied 
with firm, but fine-grained 

tannins on the palate 
followed by a slightly 

earthy, yet fruit-wrapped 
finish. ” 

91 Points 


